

GLENWOOD SCHOOL

Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN

Tel: 01243 373120

Headteacher: Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH E-mail adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers 7th October 2025

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS – AUTUMN TERM, CLUBS WILL COMMENCE 13TH OCTOBER

We would like to offer the opportunity for your child to enroll in the new clubs we have on offer for the Autumn Term. Our aim is to appeal to all of our pupils and we would like to give everyone a chance to participate in the after-school activities we provide. Please discuss clubs with your child and ensure they choose activities they enjoy. Our clubs are designed to help build confidence, provide additional educational experiences and prepare pupils for 'life after Glenwood', as well as having fun!

There are a maximum of 8 spaces per club and these will be allocated on a first come first served basis, each club will run **3pm to 4pm**. Pupils will be limited to maximum of 2 clubs per week. Once a pupil signs up for a club, this is for the whole term, unless there are extenuating circumstances. You will be notified which club/s your child has been allocated to via a text message.

Club dates:

Mondays – 6th Oct, 20th Oct, 3rd Nov, 10th Nov, 17th Nov, 24th Nov, 1st Dec, 8th Dec

Tuesdays - 7th Oct, 14th Oct, 4th Nov, 11th Nov, 18th Nov, 25th Nov, 2nd Dec, 9th Dec

Thursdays – 9th Oct, 16th Oct, 23rd Oct, 6th Nov, 13th Nov, 20th Nov, 27th Nov, 4th Dec, 11th Dec

(GCSE clubs have already commenced this week)

If for any reason we have to cancel a club due to staff sickness then you will be notified by 11am that day. When you are collecting your child, please wait outside the main school entrance door. Pupils will be brought out to you once the club has finished.

If you need to change the arrangement regarding as to who is collecting your child, please ensure you keep the school informed. All staff running clubs are volunteers therefore we ask that you do your best to collect your child on time at **4pm**. If you are going to be delayed, please notify us as soon as possible so that a member of staff can wait with them until you arrive.

Please return the reply slip attached as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Payne Headteacher







